
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 22nd September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Following further guidance and supporting the plans that we currently have in place, we are 
asking that children, on their allocated day, comes into school wearing their PE kit for the 
day. Currently these lessons will be held outside. This will start from Monday 28th 
September 2020.  
 
As a reminder, school PE kit consists of the following, and we ask that all children wear this 
appropriate clothing, where needed hair is tied back and no earrings are worn on that day (or 
if they are worn, the child needs to be able to remove them themselves and put them back 
in).  
 
PE Kit 
•White t-shirt 
•Black shorts or jogging bottoms 
•Trainers (these should be as plain as possible). 
In addition to this a school jumper or cardigan can be work, or a plain black zip up hoodie to 
match the jogging bottoms.  
 
In addition to this, through the week, the children will also have short bursts of physical 
activity, which may be done in or outside.  We have also continued to employ a member of 
Plymouth Argyle to support in our afternoon breaks, where a planned activity is on offer for 
your child as well.  
 
Please see below for the day your child has PE.  
 

Class Teacher PE day 

Daisy Mrs Batten Friday 

Bluebell Mr Kombostiotis Thursday 

Buttercup Mrs Field Friday 

Violet Miss Carpenter Friday 

Dandelion Mrs Abbott Thursday 

Poppy Mrs Blakeston/Mrs Brian Tuesday 

Primrose Miss Aquilina Friday 

Teasel Mr Mann Tuesday 

Cornflower Mrs Butson/Mrs Wieprecht Wednesday 

Honeysuckle Mrs Wallace Monday 

 
 
Many thanks for your cooperation.  
Mrs Dinnis and the team at Weston Mill.  

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 
Assistant Head of School: Mr Simon Wilkins 
 
Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road, Weston Mill, Plymouth, Devon 
PL2 2EL 
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